
 
 

Department of Conservation and Recreation 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

 
Rescheduled: Castle Island Restroom Improvements 

Public Meeting 
 

Wednesday November 9th, 2022 @ 6pm – 7:30pm 
Register: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMqceCoqT0uGdfRSMuVnNX7lX0ERBaQzoZO 

 
 

DCR retained HKT Architects, Inc. to undertake a feasibility study for Castle Island Restrooms to 
improve restroom amenities and enhance visitor experience. The presentation will provide an 
overview of the existing conditions, extensive analysis of the site and provide preferred site selection 
for new restroom facilities.   
  
  
The public will be invited to ask questions and provide feedback on the presentation, using the Q&A 
functionality that will be available through the virtual participation platform. After the meeting, the 
presentation will be available for viewing at https://www.mass.gov/dcr/past-public-meetings. DCR 
encourages the public to share additional feedback, with a deadline for receipt of comments by DCR 
of November 23rd, 2022. Comments may be submitted online at http://www.mass.gov/dcr/public-
comment. Please note that the content of comments you submit to DCR, along with your name, 
town, and zip code, will be posted on DCR's website. Additional contact information required when 
commenting, notably email address, will only be used for outreach on future updates on the subject 
project or property.  
  
If you have agency-related questions or concerns or would like to be added to an email list to receive 
DCR general or project-specific announcements, please email Mass.Parks@mass.gov or call 617-
626-4973. Please note this meeting has been rescheduled from the original date of October 27th, 
2022. 
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